
Beginning March 29th, 2021

A read aloud is a powerful force in the lives 
of children and is one of the most 

important things a teacher can do during a 
student’s day.

Please plan to join us 
this year as we read 
Wishtree together 
and connect with 
other classrooms 
around the district. 

Each participating K-12 
classroom will receive 
a copy of the book.

Please submit your name 
to your school’s literacy 

lead teacher before 
January 29th.

*If you have any questions, please email Karen Allan*

mailto:karen_allan@sd33.bc.ca
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